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Our gents at Woodstock Residential Care Home were hard at work on Thursday 24
September, as we began to revamp an old dresser.
With a bit of elbow grease we sanded the drawers and doors; our plan is to sand it down and then paint it, giving it a fresh new look.

Everyone did their bit lending a hand to start this project and we all enjoyed working on the piece together.

There will be more pictures to come after we finish the painting and it's all assembled back together – so watch this space!

 

 


